
VEER SURENDRA SAI UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, BURLA 
 

NOTICE 
  

No. VSSUT/ACD/604       Dated:17.09.2017 

    

All the students of 1
st
 semester B.Tech / B.Arch and MCA who have not received their 

registration cards at time of admission 2017. They are required to report the office of Dean, 

Academic Affairs on 21.09.2017 from 10.00 AM to 5.00 PM.  

Sd/-  

Dean, Academic Affairs 

Memo No. VSSUT/ACD/605
(4)

              Dated:17.09.2017 

Copy to: 

1. University Notice Board. 

2. Dean, Faculty and Planning with a request to facilitate in hoisting this notice in the 

university website. 

3. Concerned Notice Boards of all Halls of Residence. 

 

Sd/-  

Dean, Academic Affairs 

 

 

 

 


